Teacher ¢ Staff End of Year Thank You Gift Funhd

Dear Parents & Guardians:

It's hard to believe the school year is almost over! The Home and School Association would like to help
you show the staff of St. Elizabeth's how much we all appreciate them by organizing a joint end of the
year gift. This gift fund thanks ALL the staff at St. Elizabeth's who take care of your child every day.

From the dedicated staff who makes sure our children come into clean classrooms and who are
constantly setting up and breaking down the fun events we all enjoy to our tireless specials teachers who
develop the creativity in all of our students and from the school staff that is always available to take
our calls and answers our questions o our own classroom teachers, St. Elizabeth School staff ensures a
nurturing and safe environment for our children for which we are all so grateful. We are fruly blessed
as a school community!

Please consider donating to the "Teacher & Staff End of Year Thank You Gift Fund":

e All of the money will be collected and divided equally amongst EACH staff member.
e Family names will be listed on the letter of appreciation along with the gift card.
e We recommend $20 per child. However, any amount is appreciated.

Donations will be collected for the end of year gifts from now until Thursday, May 26, 2015.
Thank you so much for your support.

Sincerely,
The Home and School Association

Please return this slip of paper with your donation for the Teacher & Staff Thank You Fund.
Please send your contribution in a sealed envelope labeled "Thank You Fund, Attn: Mrs. Woo" with your
family nhame on the outside envelope.

Child/children's name(s) and homeroom(s)

Name: Homeroom:
Name: Homeroom:
Name: Homeroom:
Name: Homeroom:
Form of Payment: Check amount enclosed: Check #:

Cash amount enclosed:

Make all checks payable to St. Elizabeth School with "Thank You Fund” written in the memo line.
You may write one check for multiple child/class donations.



